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Memorandum 
To: Board of Trustees, Coeur d’Alene Public Schools 
 Dr. Shon Hocker, Superintendent 
 Mrs. Libbi Barrett, Assistant Superintendent 
From: Michael S. Nelson, Assess. & System Performance 

Date: April 7, 2022 

Re: Military Ascension of District Graduates 

 
 

At the meeting of the Board of Trustees on March 7, 2022, Trustee Morrisroe requested data showing the number of district 
graduates who committed to serving in the armed forces after my presentation on students and their postsecondary 
educational pursuits. 

I recently received data from the Hayden recruitment office (all six branches represented) presents the following for our area: 

 Class of 2019 Class of 2020 Class of 2021 TOTAL 
TOTAL GRADUATES 652 665 629 1946 
NUMBER ENLISTED  31 16 29 76 
PERCENT ENLISTED 4.75% 2.41% 4.61% 3.91% 

 

The recruiting manager did provide one caveat to the received data. Enlistments are done by ZIP code and not recorded specific 
to a high school. Therefore, if a person graduated from another state/region of Idaho and then chose to enlist at one of our 
local offices, they would be included in these calculations. 

We did not receive breakdowns by gender, race, or by enlisted branch at this time, but I’m glad to request additional 
information as you may request. 


